Dear Journalist,

Over half the people who have their name listed on the Florida Sex Offense Registry do not live in a Florida community.  Many of the names listed on the Florida registry are for people who live in another state, are deceased, are incarcerated, are in confinement, or have been deported.  Why does it seem that the Florida Department of Law Enforcement (FDLE) is so lax in its bookkeeping?  FDLE receives millions of dollars every year – all dependent on how many names are listed on the state registry.  Is this legal?

Additionally, it has been documented throughout our nation that law enforcement agencies are doing a poor job of keeping their registries accurate:  associating people with the wrong address; placing the wrong name with the personal information and photo of another individual; not including people who by law should be listed on the registry; and including names of people who are not residing within communities of that particular state.

I am enclosing the findings by the National Association for Rational Sexual Offense Laws (NARSOL) on this subject in the state of Florida.
